
FILED 6/5/2019 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 04733-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

June 5, 2019 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL C IRCLE OFFICE CEt~;TER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk ~ 

Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering ~~ 
DN 20180214-WS - Application to transfer facilities and Certificate Nos. 542-W 
and 470-S in Putnam County from St. John's River Club Utility Company, LLC to 
St. Johns River Estates Utilities, LLC. 

Please file the attached, "email request and approval to extend deficiency letter due date to July 
I , 2019," in the above mentioned docket file. 

Thank you. 

MW/jp 

Attachment 



Melinda Watts 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Mr. Petra: 

Melinda Watts 
Tuesday, June 04, 2019 4:35 PM 
'Matthew G. Petra' 
'Scott Middlebrooks'; Dwayne Gray; Robert Graves 
RE: American Retirement Communities, LLC/ SJRC, LLC, p/f (Putnam County): Extension 

Your request for an additional extension to the due date for staff's January 4, 2019 defi ciency letter is approved. 
The new due date is July I , 201 9. 

Please let me know· if you need further assistance. 

Meli nda Watts 

Florida Public Service Commission 

From: Matthew G. Petra [mailto:MPetra@zkslawfirm.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 3:44 PM 
To: Melinda Watts 
Cc: 'Scott Middlebrooks'; Dwayne Gray 
Subject: RE: American Retirement Communities, LLC/SJRC, LLC, p/f (Putnam County): Extension 

Good Afternoon Mrs. Watts: 

Pursuant to your conversation today with Lesa Middlebrooks, on behalf of St. Johns River Estates Utilities, LLC, I am 
writing to request an extension through the end of this month. It's my understanding that Mrs. Middlebrooks will (or 
perhaps has) submit a zip file with the requested material through your portal system. Our client wants to ensure that it 
has sufficient time to work out any technical submission issues, as well as any other follow up comments. If you have 
any comments or questions, please do not hesitate in letting us know. Also, if the extension is granted, please respond 
to this emai l. 

Thank you, 

Matthew G. Petra 

Matthew G. Petra 
Attorney 

Tel: 407.425.7010 
Fax: 407.425.2747 

Email I vCard 

ZIMMERMAN KISER SUTCLIFFE 
Lr.Jutmt.'r'aT)"l<~ Ci!mr Gn\\:11 ~,r,;, 

1 




